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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 10 Students 

 

Please find enclosed your son/daughter’s latest report. 

 

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all Parents/Carers who have supported the College in 

working with our uniform policy and continuing to ensure that the students meet our unashamedly high 

expectations. 

We have had a few sad weeks of late, but the College has worked very hard to support all the students, 

Year 10 included, through this difficult time. 

On a different note, credit must go to the Year 10 girls who arranged the recent dog show and raised 

funds for our Year 11 Prom next year. This was a successful and well attended event. Well done to the 

organisers. 

I would like to wish all the students and their families a very happy Summer holiday. I look forward to 

welcoming students back into Year 11 in September. 

The first day of term for students is Tuesday 4th September, 2018 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr N Read 

Head of year 10 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


